
 

          

                                SATS Parent Meetings 

          Year 2 & Year 6 

This term your child will be taking their KS1 or KS2 SATS papers.  We would like to invite parents 

and carers to a meeting to discuss the process, and give you a chance to ask any questions you 

may have.  

The times are as follows: 

Tuesday 24th April 

Parents of Year 2: 3:15pm in the Hall 

Parents of Year 6: 3:45pm in the Hall 

If you can’t make this meeting, but would like to discuss the SATS assessments, please speak to 

your class teacher to arrange a suitable time to come in. 

We hope you can make it. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Jones and Miss Dalby 

 

 

 

          

                                SATS Parent Meetings 

          Year 2 & Year 6 

This term your child will be taking their KS1 or KS2 SATS papers.  We would like to invite parents 

and carers to a meeting to discuss the process, and give you a chance to ask any questions you 

may have.  

The times are as follows: 

Tuesday 24th April 

Parents of Year 2: 3:15pm in the Hall 

Parents of Year 6: 3:45pm in the Hall 

If you can’t make this meeting, but would like to discuss the SATS assessments, please speak to 

your class teacher to arrange a suitable time to come in. 

We hope you can make it. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Jones and Miss Dalby 

 

 

 


